
From the National Home for Children Chairman:    
  

 
 
Comrades,  
 
November is coming up and this report will cover both, October and November.  I will 
also start send reminder emails out to the Post and District that have yet to make this 
year’s Donations to the National Home as a little reminder. 
 
With the virus it seem like everything is slowing down and it would be great if we could 
get all the District and Post to get this year completed by the December CofA. 
 
Again, I want to put out if you are making the Donation on BEHALF of your District or Post please Mark the donations 
block as so and send me a copy of the email that you receive from the National Home.  If any of District or Post are 
having any problems with making their donation to the National home please let me know so I can assist you.  

From the National Home BLOG site to see more Click here: 

 

National Home Donation Report 
Report for District and Post as of 23 October 2020.  This list has been confirmed by the National Home and by emails 
received with proof of Donation.  

District / Post Reported 
District / Post 

Donated 
  District / Post Reported 

District / Post 
Donated 

District 1 No    10217 Yes $50.00 
9723 No    10249 Yes $200.00 

District 2 No    11575 No  
1054 No    12074 Yes $50.00 
9555 No    12146 No  
9612 No    12163 No  

District 3 No    District 6 No  

8180 Yes $75.00   1509 No  

9985 No    2917 No  
10033 No    3457 No  
10223 No    District 7 No  
12147 No Pacific House   124 No  

District 4 No    2485 Yes $50.00 

9957 No    9892 Yes $50.00 

District 5 No    11447 No  
9876 Yes $250.00   12130 Yes $50.00 
9951 No          

Post 12147 Project Pacific House    Yokosuka Scouts via Post 1054 $0.00 

Dist/Post 
Total $775.00 Special 

 Projects   $0.00 Grand 
Total $775.00 

 
Please report any and all donations that you make to the National Home to me so they can be recorded and tracked. 
Email them to nhcdpa@vfwdeptpacific.org 
 

The VFW National Home for Children serves as a living memorial to America’s Veterans  
by helping our nation’s veteran and military families during difficult times. 

 
 
Yours in Comradeship, 
Randell E. Himes 
nhcdpa@vfwdeptpacific.org 


